14.

PROPOSED NEW ROAD NAME

Officer responsible Author
Environmental Services Manager Bob Pritchard, DDI 3711 644

The purpose of this report is to obtain the approval by the Board of one new Road name. Road name
approvals are delegated to Community Boards.

It is important that approved names will not duplicate or be similar to existing names. All names
submitted have been checked by Council and NZ Post for duplication.

WOODHURST DRIVE MAURICE R CARTER LIMITED

Papanui Ward

A further stage of the Regent’s Park Subdivision creates a further forty allotments to be served by an
extension of Woodhurst Drive, and a new cul de sac off Woodhurst Drive. The applicant company has
proposed two names which continue the theme of names connected with London, used in the previous
stages. The names proposed are ‘Hazeleigh Mews’ or ‘Hemsworth Mews’. A third name proposed,
Earlham is already in use in Christchurch and should not be considered. (See plan

Recommendation : That the Board choose either Hazeleigh Mews or Hemsworth Mews for the
cul de sac.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the cul de sac be named Hemsworth Mews.




